PUBLIC NOTICE

SEDONA COUNCIL CANDIDATES FORUM

AT POCO DIABLO RESORT
Monday, July 16, 2018 from 6:00 p.m. — 8:30 p.m.
1752 Hwy. 179, Sedona, AZ 86336

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council have been invited to a
Sedona Council Candidates Forum on Monday, July 16, 2018 from 6:00 to 8:30 p.m. at Poco
Diablo Resort located at 1752 Hwy. 179., Sedona, AZ, 86336.

While this is not an official City Council Meeting, because of the potential that quorums of City
Council, Commissions, Boards or Committees may be present at one-time, public notice is given
for this event.

Valerie Webber
Deputy City Clerk
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